From: Ed McNulty

Sent: Monday, Apri 22, 2024 3:52 PM

To: WaterRateBoard <waterrateboard@Phila.gov>
Subject: Water price increases

External Email Notice. This email comes from outside of City government. Do not click on links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender.

As a basic human right | think the proposed increase in our water prices is inappropriate, exploitative and
inaccessible to most of the residents of this city. Shame on you for squeezing every doliar out of us and please
reflect on how this will change the landscape of the city for the worst. 1and many other constituents are
looking forward to your response.

Ed McNulty



